
April 16, 2012

May 2013 Membership Dues    

Settler’s Grove Association Member 

Dear Member, 

It is the time of year when the association gathers for our Yearly General Meeting and begins to collect 
membership fees.  We have completed an accounting of the expenses related to the Maintenance and 
Operation costs of the Settler’s Grove Community Association for the last operating year.

The Association’s board administers the payment of invoices related to the events, maintenance and upkeep 
of designated common elements within the subdivision. These costs are then allocated out to each 
homeowner/lot holder. Full financial details will be presented at our annual General Meeting held on 
Wednesday May 15, 2013 beginning at 7:00 p.m. at Sportsworld Crossing in the upstairs meeting room.

We are pleased to inform you that we have not increased this year’s annual fees.  

Total due for 2013 Billing:  $75.00

The total payment amount is due on June 4, 2013.  The payment can only be made by cheque or cash. If you 
are paying by cheque, it should be made out to “Settler’s Grove Community Association” and can be mailed 
to the address listed below.  If you wish to pay by cash, contact us at sgca@live.ca to make arrangements. 

Sincerely,

The Settler’s Grove Association Board
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Legal Homeowner’s Name: _____________________________ Payment Amount Issued: $____________

Address: ______________________________  Postal code: _________ 

E-mail: __________________________________________________

Cheque Number: ___________________ Cheque Dated: _____________

*** In the ‘Memo’ field of your check please indicate your address. ***

 Settler’s Grove Community Association  P.O. Box 45082  Kitchener, Ontario  N2C 1X0 
 www.SettlersGroveKitchener.Com  SGCA@live.ca 

mailto:sgca@live.ca

